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Street_Address: 4701 Lakeland Dr. Apt 34B
City: Flowood

State: MS

Zip_Code: 39232

Issue: Smoking

Message: Ben Shoemaker

4701 Lakeland Dr. Apt 34B

Flowood, MS 39232

November 8, 2002

The Honorable Ronnie Musgrove

PO Box 139
Jackson, MS 39205

Governor Musgrove:

I heard that smoking was going to be banned in all public buildings. Is
that true, are is it just a rumor. I am for the banning of smoking in
public places. Smoking has absolutely no benefits. Smoking I think should
be illegal because of all the health risk that go along with it,
especially for non-smokers who have to breathe it in. Because everyone
knows that second-hand smoke is worse than what the smoker is smoking.
Smoking is something I think that really needs to be looked into.

Sincerely,

Ben Shoemaker
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